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Comments: I am very concerned about the Foothills Landscape Project. The Forest Service hasn't revealed

where they will be targeting logging and herbicide activity. I moved to Clayton, GA for the beauty of the

mountains and all the recreational activities that come along with a beautiful forest. I hike the trails and I fly fish

the rivers. I will be severely disappointed if logging ruins the beauty of the areas where I spend my time.   

I am aware of areas called the "Georgia Mountain Treasures", and I'm particularly concerned about any logging

taking place in these areas. I fly fish the Chattooga River, above the 28 Bridge and also around Burrell's Ford on

a regular basis, and I want it to remain as wild as possible with no logging or additional roads carved through

these beautiful areas. 

Please let us know more specifically what your plans are in terms of the areas you may log or spray herbicides

before you do it. As a resident of Clayton and our beautiful mountains, I think the people that live here should

have a say in the matter. 

Sincerely,

Keith Vickers 


